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Program Highlights 
Self-Defence
This term, the children self-defence 
program immersed themselves in a 
safe haven filled with positive energy 
and unwavering support. They 
actively engaged in activities that 
fostered their mental and physical 
growth, learning the importance of 
self-awareness and being prepared 
to react when necessary. Most 
importantly, they had an absolute 
blast, enjoying every moment of the 
program while developing crucial 
skills.

Gardeners against Climate Change
Children actively participated in 
various activities aimed at combating 
climate change. They engaged in 
essential tasks like weeding and 
planting bulbs while learning about 
greenhouse insulation techniques. 
Witnessing the beauty of blooming 
flowers firsthand, they carefully 
transferred plants into flower beds. 
The joy of growing their own plants 
in the grow station was evident, and 
their creativity blossomed as they 
crafted clay cacti and pumpkins. 
This program instilled a profound 
appreciation for nature and offered 
hands-on experiences in gardening 
and artistic expression.
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Email us at;
francesca_marr@asl.org

rosie_evans@asl.org
If you have any questions

related to ASP’s.

For early dismissal follow 
the link below;

https://www.asl.org/asl-families/-
forms-and-resources/dismiss-

al-form

Greek 
We have enjoyed exploring, learning 
and absorbing lots of interesting facts 
about Greek history and culture. The 
students were keen on learning a few 
basic words and phrases and trying 
new foods such as Tsoureki, which is 
a traditional sweet bread served 
during the orthodox Easter. We even 
made our own greek salad. Learning 
about the Greek Gods and 
Goddesses was great fun!  Each 
session was a good mixture of 
geography facts, cultural aspects or 
traditions and the narrative story of 
ancient Greece, but it wouldn't be the 
same without the traditional Zorba 
dance -) so we have mastered that 
as well!

Printmaking
This term, students explored the 
captivating world of printmaking, 
experimenting with various 
techniques to unleash their creativity. 
They embraced the adventure of 
sunprinting, crafting beautiful 
nature-inspired collages and creating 
stunning compositions. They also 
delved into block printing, weaving 
captivating narratives on single 
screens, and mastered the technique 
of mono printing using rollers to 
produce vibrant and unique prints.
It was a term filled with artistic 
exploration and growth for our young 
artists.

From Director’s Desk
Dear Families, 
Thank you for making this year a resounding success! We 
celebrate the end of a wonderful year filled with 
growth, learning, and memorable 
experiences. Your support and 
trust have been instrumental in 
creating a thriving 
community. We will be back 
in the upcoming school 
year with new and 
exciting programs. 
Thank you for being 
a part of our journey, 
and we can't wait 
to welcome you 
back!

Regards
Francesca 
Marr 
After School 
Program 
Director
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